BUNDS

OscarJ. Boldt Construction

June 19, 2013

Paula Vandehey

Director of Public Works
City Of Appleton

100 North Appleton Street
Appleton WI 54911

RE: Permanent Occupancy of Right of Way

Dear Paula

A Division of The Boldt Company

2525 N Roemer Road 925-739-6321 phene
P.O. Box 419 www.boldt com

Appleton, Wi 54942-0419

The Fox Cities Building for the Arts would like to light the exterior of their building. In order
to do this a flag and lighting bracket will need to be mounted to the College Avenue side of the
building. The proposed bracket will extend 6’ into the street right of way over the sidewalk.
The bottom of the bracket would be 10° above the sidewalk. I have enclosed a photo and
image of the bracket. We would also need temporary pedestrian control during installation for
a few days in July that we would schedule with you. A plan for the temporary pedestrian

control is also enclosed.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

@“WW,_

Douglas A Haas, AIA
The Boldt Company
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